
 

 

Dear  

PROPOSED 75MM HIGH RAISED PLATEAU - ADBOLTON LANE / REGATTA WAY, WEST 
BRIDGFORD – PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council. As part of the ongoing 
work to improve cycle facilities along Regatta Way, West Bridgford, Nottinghamshire County Council 
is proposing to install a new 75mm raised plateau at the junction of Adbolton Lane and Regatta Way, 
West Bridgford  
 
The plateau will provide a safer crossing point for cyclists and is shown on the attached drawing 
ATF-HSP-HGN-RW-DR-CH-004 and notice.  
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 24th 
December 2021. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly 
state this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any details you provide may be 
shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how 
we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours  
 

Steph Walford 

 
Steph Walford 
Highway Improvements Co-Ordinator 
Tel: 0115 977 4742 
Email: publicrealm@viaem.co.uk 

   

  

My ref: TP 2150478 

    Date: 26th November 2021 

  


